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I oppose SB 1560 - it's just another in an ongoing multi-session parade of bills to 

make illegal aliens welcome in our state. "Alien" is not a perjorative term. It appears 

in the federal statutes when referring to undocumented immigrants who've 

disrespected our laws and our sovereignty. It should remain in Oregon statutes as an 

accurate description of the foregoing violators.  


